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Hello, 

As a union member and daughter of a union member I am in full support of this bill. I 

have personally received communications from outside organizations posing as my 

union to try and trick me into withdrawing from my union. I also know that I am not 

alone in this experience. I live in a house that used to be owned by a union member 

and I have received postcards for them that are also deceptive in nature. We can’t 

continue to allow organizations to pose as our legal representatives to attempt to trick 

union members. We don’t allow people to pose as other organizations and should 

hold these bad faith actors to the same standards.  


